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    Dear Parent/Carer,  

This year at Farnborough we will be supporting Children in Need through 

a virtual Pudsey Bake Off. 

 

Children in Need is a BBC’s charity and their mission is to help ensure every child in the UK is 

safe, happy, secure and has the opportunities they need to reach their potential. They raise money 

both throughout the year and in thier annual November appeal raising funds to support charities 

and projects who help remove the barriers that are facing children and young people, so that they 

can thrive. 

 

To help us support this fantastic charity we are asking families to create a 

Pudsey Bear themed bake and submit photos of this through the school 

office email address admin.office@farnborough.bromley.sch.uk . For every 

bake entered we are asking that families make a donation of their choice 

through our Just Giving page. 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/farnboroughprimaryschool 

 

All entries will need to be submitted by Tuesday 30th November with Key 

Stage Winners being  announced in our Achievement Assembly on 2nd 

December.   

 

We hope the children will enjoy supporting this great cause and have lots of fun 

whilst doing so. We are looking forward to seeing all of your fantastic creations.  

 

Thank you for all of your support, 

Mrs Cheeseman 

    PSHE Co-ordinator  
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